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* * TECHNICAL INFORMATION NOTICE * * 
 

 

 

 

 

DATE:   March 12, 2018 
 

TO:  Mitsubishi Motors US & Puerto Rico Dealer Service and Parts Managers 
 

RE:   Expedited Return & Disposal of Takata Air Bag Inflators 
 

TIN NO.  TIN-18-SR-005 
 

 

 
 
AFFECTED VEHICLES: All Models, 2004 – Current model year 
 

PURPOSE 

MMNA has received reports that some dealers may be unnecessarily retaining replaced Takata air 
bag inflators.   

As stated in the Takata air bag Recall Campaign bulletins, air bag inflators replaced as part of a 

Takata recall MUST be returned to Takata once per week. 

It is extremely important that you immediately call to have your replaced Takata air bag inflators 
picked up and returned to Takata – see attached Recall Campaign bulletin excerpts for the 
appropriate phone number and procedures. 

In most cases, the replaced Takata air bag inflators will be picked up within 3 business days. 

This will enable you to free up valuable space in your parts department and better serve your 
customers. 

If you have any questions, please contact your District Parts and Service Manager. 
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